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Summary 

The state provides a credit against income and franchise taxes for certain contributions to the 
Minnesota housing tax credit contribution account. Under current law, these contributions may 
only be used for the development of affordable housing. This bill would allow use of the 
contributions to fund “services necessary for residents to maintain housing stability and 
maximize opportunities for education and employment” in supportive housing buildings. 
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